
 

   
 

TO: ALL BIDDERS 
 

 FROM: Sally Alvarez De Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section 
 

DATE: 17 July 2024  REF.: RFI No. 2024-0114    BA 
    

 
     
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI: 2024-0114) FOR HOUSING INFRASTRUCTURE FOR 

RN62, CAPE TOWN, SOUTH AFRICA.  EXTENSION OF DEADLINE 
   

 
Dear Bidders, 

 
Reference is made to Request for Information No. 2024-0114 “HOUSING INFRASTRUCTURE FOR 
RN62, CAPE TOWN, SOUTH AFRICA” 

 
Please note that the deadline for the submission of Information is hereby extended to Friday, 30 
August 2024, 17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 
 
 
We are looking forward to receiving your bid prior to the extended deadline.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Sally Alvarez de Schreiner  
Chief, Procurement Services Section  
 


